
 
 

 
 
Employ Prince George’s Community, 
 
The Prince George’s County Government has a coordinated effort among all agencies to address the 
novel coronavirus, COVID-19.  This effort is being spearheaded by the Prince George’s County 
Office of the County Executive and the Health Department.  Employ Prince George’s is taking the 
appropriate steps to align with Prince George’s County Government COVID-19 procedures to 
ensure the safety of Employ Prince George’s staff, partners and customers. We encourage all 
residents to stay informed of the latest updates by visiting the County's Coronavirus website, 
health.mypgc.us/coronavirus.  
 
To ensure the safety of all, Employ Prince George’s is canceling all Employ Prince George’s led 
hiring events, job fairs and large community events held during the month of March. We made this 
difficult decision to cancel all scheduled events due to the rising reports of the COVID-19 outbreak 
that has increased significantly over the past few weeks. 
 
 
Today, March 11, 2020, we were set to partner with ICON Attractions National Harbor to host the 
Capitol Wheel hiring event. At this time, the hiring event will continue with limited participation 
from Employ Prince George’s. We understand that these changes may cause a considerable 
inconvenience for you, and we sincerely apologize. Along with all of the remaining Employ Prince 
George’s job fairs, hiring events, and community events postponed until April 2020, All of Employ 
Prince George’s Reentry Month events for the month of March are canceled. 
 
 
Employ Prince George’s and the American Job Center Largo are maintaining regular hours and in-
house programs are proceeding as scheduled. Any changes to our operating status will be 
communicated via www.EmployPG.org , social media, and signage at our offices. For more 
information on rescheduled hiring events, job fairs, and other closures, please monitor our Calendar 
of Events at www.EmployPG.org/events or if you have additional questions, contact Christina Foster 
at CFoster@co.pg.md.us or call (301) 618-8425. We thank you in advance for your patience during 
this time of significant communications volume with our team.  
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